
June 30, 2022 

 

Dear Grand Mission Municipal Utility District No. 1 Customer, 

The City of Houston and the North Fort Bend Water Authority (NFBWA) have both 
implemented Stage 1 of their respective Drought Contingency Plans (“DCP”). Given that Grand 
Mission Municipal Utility District No. 1 (the “District”) is located within the boundaries of the 
NFBWA, the District is also required to implement Stage 1 of its DCP immediately.  Stage 1 
requirements include: 

• Water customers are asked to voluntarily reduce water use. 
 

• Water customers are asked to practice water conservation and to minimize or 
disconnect water use for non-essential purposes. 
 

• Water customers are requested to voluntary limit the irrigation of landscaped areas to 
Sundays and Thursdays for customers with street addresses ending in an even number 
(0, 2, 4, 6 or 8) and Saturdays and Wednesdays for water customers with street 
addresses ending in an odd number (1, 3, 5, 7 or 9), and to irrigate landscape only 
between the hours of midnight and 6:00 a.m. on designated watering days. 
 

 
The District appreciates your water conservation efforts and will provide further information 

in the future once the DCP requirements are further updated. 

 

Board of Directors 

Grand Mission Municipal Utility District No.1 


